
 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear CISM Secretary General,  

Dear Colonel Koita,  

   
As Chief of the Lithuanian Delegation to CISM, I am very sorry to inform you that Capt. Dainius 

Morkunas passed away.  

Capt. Dainius Morkunas was Lithuanian Delegate to CISM for more than 20 years.  

For many years he also used to be  an active member of CISM Sports Commission.  

He contributed to CISM goals a lot.  

His sudden death is a big loss.  

Would you please inform the CISM Family  about  his death.  

   

The funeral is going to take place on 9
th

 of April 2017 in Lithuania in the city of Panevežis 

 (Sunday) at 14.00.  

   

 

 

 
 

Sincerely yours,  

LtCol Valentinas  Mitzgaitis  

Chief of Lithuanian Delegation to CISM  
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 Vilnius, 07/04/2017 


